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statement of Position Submitted

Name

Mike Butler

Email

mbutlerl @charter.net

Docket

E-2 Sub 834

Message

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission, As a citizen and consumer concerned about the health and well
being for myself, family, neighbors and everyone else negatively impacted, I am requesting the NCUC to
require electric utility providers to offer real "analog" meters to customers that opt-out from microwave/radio
frequency radiation (RFR) "Smart" meters. Unfettered capitalism is not democratic, however public created
commissions to protect citizens and consumers from corporate industries they"re tasked to regulate is! I
encourage you as representatives of the people and not corporate interest, to serve our best interest by requiring
Duke Energy and Progress Duke Energy to provide safe "real" analog meters to opting-out citizen/consumers
when requested.. Profiting while making people sick is just that. Thank you an best regards, Mike Butler Black
Mountain, NC
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